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To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Please put this in the public comment file for the above case.

Dear Members of the PLUM Committee

The committee has had the CPC report on billboards before it for several 
months now. Why the delay?

I wonder if it's because you want to give the billboard companies a chance 
to chew up the ordinance and rewrite it for their own purposes.

The CPC's Version B+ is a perfectly good bill, carefully studied, and 
favored by many neighborhood councils and citizens' groups. Whom else do 
you need to listen to?

Concerned citizens such as myself are watching you very closely, and the 
longer this drags on, the worse it looks.

yours cordially 
Patrick Frank 
Venice CA
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